Mt Si Highschool PTSA Board

Meeting Minutes

April 15th 2021

• Principal's Report

- T Shirts for Teachers
 - Put on hold. Teachers are not into the t-shirts. Also, the COIVD year is almost over.
 - Parents are wanting a car parade for their seniors. Can PTSA facilitate it? Can we run it as a PTSA event, and is it under our insurance. PTA must provide most of the volunteers.

Meeting Minutes

- o Feb 11th
 - Jennifer Fierling Approves
 - Linda Grez Seconds
 - All Approved
- March 11
 - Thyra Demetrick approves
 - Karen Nieman Seconds
 - All Approved

Treasurer

- Lots of Lei purchases- around \$5,000 so far for Lei's and Celebration Fund
 - Right now, the deadline is May 15th
 - Company wants the final count three weeks in advance.
- \$1000 left for Teacher Appreciation
 - Do another parent drive for May recognition.
- We donated \$500 to Invest Ed
- We donated \$500 to \$V\$F
- We paid Rio Bravo and a Coffee Event

• Teacher Appreciation

- Sigilio Winery, May 3rd That facility will allow us to do the most amount of people. Provide apps thru Sigilio. No cost for the PTSA for rental. Teachers buy their own wine.
- No Boat would only allow around 40 people. We could provide apps. Teachers
 pay for their own beer and wine. No cost to PTSA for rental. If it rains, they will
 put up tents for us.
 - Board votes on Sigilio
 - Also provide some Gift Cards as raffles.
- Coffee Truck for Teacher Appreciation
 - Trail of Youth only on a Friday if their truck is up and running. The cost is
 \$300
 - Or Trail of Youth could come in and set up a spread for the teachers anytime during that week. Cost \$300
 - Vote is for the Coffee Truck.

• Grad Night

o IT is a GO!

- Two venues are secured
- Waiting on district response on booking buses.

Reflections

- Got results back and no one from our district advanced.
- O Next year theme is, I can change the world by....

• Student Welfare

- o Rotary did their drive and deliveries to the schools will be soon.
- Check on Care Closet

Membership

o 294 members

Legislative

- Linda sat in on the interviews for the superintendents. She is excited for the new superintendent. Also are we going to do something for Dr. Manahan as he retires? Maybe send a care package to new superintendent.
- Schools now must test for lead in the water.

• Nominations Committee

- President- Thyra Demetrick
- Vice President- Heidi Billingsley and Kim Jones
- Treasurer- Jerry Crooks
- Secretary- Jennifer Fierling
- Teacher Appreciation- Dawn and Maybe Wendy
- Legislative Rep- Linda Grez
- O Membership-?
- o Website-?

May 18-23 Next PTA Convention